From: Scott Rathgen

Sent: Wednesday, 26 February 2020 9:58 AM
To: Public Accountability

Subject: Parliament Inquiry.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: TRIM, Building standards

Attention Sarah Dunn.
Hi Sarah.

| appeared at the Inquiry last Thursday in Newcastle. | took some matters regarding combustible cladding on notice. |
provide the following further information;

28 buildings owners voluntarily listed on the register within the Central Coast Council Local Government Area.
17 buildings have been assessed as no or low risk and require no further action.

11 buildings are low to medium risk, with further investigations currently under way.

4 of the 11 buildings are public, NSW government owned buildings.

Councils Fire Safety officer is liaising with building owners for the remaining 7 buildings, and monitoring their
progress on further investigation work and mitigation / removal of any risk.

Please contact me should you require any further information.

Regards.

Scott Rathgen

Section Manager

Central Coast Building Certification North
Central Coast Council

P.O. Box 20 Wyong, NSW 2259
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